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April 3, 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians:

This year the OSSLT (Ontario Secondary School Literacy Test) will be held on Tuesday, April 10, 2018.  This test will be administered to a number of Grade 10 students as well as to those students who were previously eligible to write the test but have not yet been successful.  Success on the OSSLT is required for students to earn their Ontario Secondary School Diploma.  

The expectations for the day of the OSSLT are follows: 

All Grade 10 students will write the OSSLT, as well as students in Grade 11 and 12 who have not yet completed the Literacy requirement for graduation.

All other student who are not writing the OSSLT are expected to be at school as per their regular schedule. 

The schedule for the administration of the OSSLT is the same for each school in our system:  

	8:00-8:15 a.m.
	Morning Nutrition Break in the cafeteria 

	8:15-8:30 a.m.
	Students report to assigned classrooms.  

Distribution of test materials and instructions.

	8:30-9:45 a.m.
	Session A (75 minutes)

	9:45-10:00 a.m.
	Nutrition break

	10:00-11:15 a.m.
	Session B (75 minutes)

	11:15-11:30 a.m.
	Student Questionnaire completed

	11:30 a.m.-12:15 p.m.
	Lunch 

	12:15-2:10 p.m.
	Students can attend their regularly-scheduled afternoon classes.


Students are expected to attend their afternoon classes once they have finished writing the OSSLT. Students are not to be wandering in the halls or outside the school.  Transportation will pick up at the regularly scheduled time.  Students leaving school after the OSSLT must be signed out with parental permission.
St. Catharines Collegiate Staff, in conjunction with our Literacy Team, are committed to helping our students prepare for the OSSLT.  Over the course of the school year, all teachers have been incorporating literacy skills into their regular class program.  We have conducted literacy preparation sessions for all student eligilble to write the OSSLT leading up to the Literacy Test date.  We have also offered Literacy Boot Camp for those students identified as needing additional support to prepare for the OSSLT.  For parents who would like to help their son/daughter prepare for the OSSLT, you may visit the EQAO website at www.EQAO.com to access information on practice activities.

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  

Yours truly, 

Tammy Zonneveld

Linda Oliverio


Angela McClary
Principal



Vice Principal


Vice Principal
